
              
 
 

Pastor Appreciation Application 
 

Columbia County Christian School is so appreciative of Pastors and their role in the lives of our community, 
staff, families, and students. As a way to say thank you, CCCS offers 30% tuition discount for enrolled children 

of pastors. We understand pastoral and ministry rolls change often and because of that, this opportunity is 
reevaluated every school year. 

 
 
 

 
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Church: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Title/Role: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Elder/Board Member and phone number: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Are you currently receiving the Pastor tuition discount? ____________________________________________  
 
 
 
Dear Pastors, 
According to our records, you are currently receiving a discount due to your position as a pastor. As we have 
transitioned to new administration, we realized that we don’t have the proper documentation confirming your 
position that qualifies you for this discount. To continue receiving your discount, please fill out the attached 
form and return it to the main office by 12/15. If this is a discount you feel you no longer qualify for, please let 
us know by 12/15 as well. If you no longer meet the requirements for this discount, your January tuition 
invoice will reflect accordingly. If this creates a financial hardship, you are encouraged to apply for a 
scholarship for the remainder of the school year. You can do so on our website: 
https://www.ccchristianschool.net/admissions/tuition-assistance.cfm  
 
Thank you again for your service! 
Ashley DeHaven 


